
Pledge forms for the Catholic School Council’s Valentine dance were sent home with students on Thursday.
Students are asked not to go door to door to fill their pledge form unless they’re accompanied by an adult. Pledges
are due Monday, February 5. Supporters have the option of donating to this fundraiser through the Canada Helps
website. Visitors to the site will need to choose YCDSB and then under select a school, scroll to St. Joseph CES
Aurora. Once there, please ensure you dedicate your donation to the student who you wish to receive the tickets
for the prize draws. Students will receive one ticket for every $5 they raise. Prizes include special lunch activities
with a teacher and friends, gift certificates for local businesses and an autographed Toronto Blue Jays baseball!

Thank you to dedicated CSC
Our Catholic School Council has been busy gathering draw prizes for the
Valentine dance and members have already begun decorating for the
Valentine dance! Your efforts to put away Christmas seasonal items and
get the school ready for the Valentine’s dance are much appreciated!

St. Joseph Aurora CES
Week at a Glance: January 22-26, 2024

Coming Events

Tuesday, Jan 23
Junior Boys’ Volleyball
Tournament at Holy Spirit CES
Wednesday, Jan. 24
Junior Girls’ Volleyball
Tournament at Light of Christ
CES
Catholic School Council
meeting at 7 pm
Wednesday, Jan. 31
Virtue Assembly 
Thursday, Feb. 1
Grad photos
La Belle et la Bête play
Black Heritage Month liturgy
Friday, Feb. 2
PA Day
Monday, Feb. 5 - Friday, Feb. 9
Carnaval
Monday, Feb. 5
21 Days of Kindness begins
Friday, Feb. 9
Valentine Dance

Valentine dance updates

Best of luck to our
junior girls’ and
boys’ volleyball
teams. They will
compete this week
on Tuesday at Holy
Spirit CES (boys)
and on Wednesday
at Light of Christ
CES (girls). Go
Jaguars! Thank you
to coaches Sloan
and McTaggart!

Junior
Volleyball

Valentine
card day
As Valentine’s day
falls on Ash
Wednesday, the
beginning of Lent,
students will
distribute
Valentine cards on
Tuesday, February
13. Please ensure
any Valentine loot
bags for children
do not include
food. Thank you
for your co-
operation!

Pack extra socks
and mittens
Now that the winter weather
is here, please ensure your
children have extra socks
and mittens in their bag.

Our Spirit Store is open
24/7 . To order spirit wear
for your child visit the
website here.

Spirit wear
available

https://stores.inksoft.com/st_joseph_aurora/shop/home

